

ST MARY'S BRYANSTON SQUARE School Newsletter

Friday 17th October 2014

Harvest Festival

On Thursday, we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival in Church. The service starts at 9.15 and everyone is welcome! This year, we are collecting for the North Paddington Food Bank, which helps people in need around our local area.

If you would like to contribute, please send in with your child on Thursday:

Tinned food (eg tinned fruit, beans, soup)

Packet food (eg biscuits, pasta, rice)

Tea, coffee, hot chocolate powder

Toiletries (eg soap, shower gel, toothpaste)

But no fresh food please.

This is a wonderful way to share what we have with others in gratitude for what we have ourselves.



SHOPPING LIST

Cereal Snack bars **Baked beans** Coffee **Tinned tomatoes Toothpaste** Tinned vegetable Tea bags Shower gel Hot chocolate Tinned meat/fish Soap Toilet Roll **Noodles** Tinned sponge-pudding Tinned fruit Milk (UHT or powdered) Rice Tinned rice pudding Pasta Sugar (500g) Jam Fruit Juice (carton) Pasta sauce **Biscuits** Instant mash potatoes Soup

Every day people in the UK go hungry for reasons ranging from redundancy to receiving an unexpected bill on a low income.

The Food bank will provide a minimum of three days emergency food and support to people experiencing crisis in North Paddington.



Message From Ms Bowden

MONDAY 20TH OCTOBER 2014
9.30-12.00 at The Stowe Club 258 Harrow Road:
FREE UPDATE ON SPECIAL EDUCATION NEEDS LAW
run by Westminster's Parent Partnership Service. For
further information and to confirm attendance please
call Rahmin Chowdhury on 02076415355 or email
pps@westminster.gov.uk

Coming up:

Parents' Evenings— 20th and 21st October School Individual Photographs—Tuesday 21st October Harvest Festival—Thursday 23rd at 9.15 in Church. Monster Ball—Wednesday 22nd October End of term—Thursday 23rd at 1.15 (school uniform please)

INSET day—Friday 24th. No school for children.

Assembly Rota after half term:

7th November—F2
14th November—F1
21st November—Year 6
28th November—Year 5
5th December—Year 4
12th December—Christmas fair

Enjoy the weekend. It's looking like it'll be lovely © All best wishes

Ey Nov man

Emily Norman, Headteacher